
 
From: Tami <wetmore4h@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 6:37 PM 
To: Dwayne McFall <dwayne.mcfall@fremontco.com>; Debbie Bell <debbie.bell@fremontco.com>; 
Kevin Grantham <kevin.grantham@fremontco.com> 
Subject: Fairboard 

 
CAUTION: This sender is located outside of your organization. 

 
Fremont County Commissioners, 
I would like to be considered to rejoin the Fremont County Fair board. I did resign for the 2023 year with 
the intent of coming back and feel that this is the year where my knowledge and experience will be helpful 
for the fairs 100th anniversary. As of now I am still on several committees. I am superintendent of open 
needlework and 4-H general projects, chair of master showmanship, co-chair of the livestock committee, 
co-beef superintendent and chair of the awards committee. I also serve as secretary of the advisory 
board, 4-H Cornerstone and the livestock sale committee. I have been a leader of my club, Wetmore 
Wizards, for 20 years this year and was voted the outstanding Fremont County 4-H leader for 2023. I 
have been asked by several fair board members to come back and I hope you all will consider letting me. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Best regards, 
Tami Ratkovich 
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